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Subject: 2022 NSW Board Riding Championships Postponement

Surf Life Saving NSW wishes to advise of the decision to postpone the 2022 NSW Board Riding Championships,
originally scheduled for this weekend, 3-4 September 2022, at Merewether SLSC.

The decision, made by the Event Organising Committee, has taken into consideration the forecasted surf conditions,
which include large swell size and strong onshore winds. The decision to postpone took into consideration safe
competition requirements for all scheduled events within the 2022 NSW Board Riding Championships program.

The Championships will be re-scheduled to 8-9 October 2022 at Merewether SLSC.

SLSNSW will reopen entries tomorrow, Friday 2 September, to allow clubs to make changes to entries as required,
closing again on Friday, 23 September 2022. Entry requirements will still be based on age groups for the 2021/22
season as stipulated in the Entry Circular.

If you require any further information, please contact the SLSNSW Surf Sports team at
surfsports@surflifesaving.com.au or 9471 8000.
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